



MAYOR'S MESSAGE Mayor Michelle Harris

Dear Clayton Neighbors,

With summer upon us, I would like to express my deep gratitude for your tremendous support of our community guidelines during this unprecedented health crisis. You

embraced curbside pickup, extending a lifeline to many of our fine restaurants; you used our beautiful outdoor spaces for exercise and feel-good walks; you created small front-yard gatherings, parades, and neighborhood music - all with safe distancing - to celebrate birthdays, graduations, and just being together; and you are wearing masks and making them for others.

You have showed real heart in thanking all those working in harm's way with signs and joyful noise. Your generosity and cooperation with other communities was affirmed by donations of food and other crucial items. Many unknowns remain, our lives will continue to be unsettled, and our city will face financial challenges in the months ahead. I have no doubt that the strength of our community spirit will help to carry us forward, and together, we will solve problems and see our way back to favorite haunts, familiar activities, and joyous occasions.

Be safe and stay well!

Due to the frequent changes in services and various projects causing most content to become outdated, there will not be a June City Views newsletter. City Views is expected to resume this fall.

Be sure to connect with us online and sign-up for email notifications at www.claytonmo.gov/connect.

f @ClaytonMissouri

© @CityofClayton

d @downtownclaytonmo

MAYOR Michelle Harris® mharris@claytonmo.gov

WARD I Joanne Boulton • jboulton@claytonmo.gov

Richard Lintz • rlintz@claytonmo.gov

WARD II Ira Berkowitz • iberkowitz@claytonmo.gov

Susan Buse • sbuse@claytonmo.gov

WARD III Mark Winings • mwinings@claytonmo.gov

Bridget McAndrew • bmcandrew@claytonmo.gov

CITY MANAGER:

David Gipson •dgipson@claytonmo.gov

CITY VIEWS EDITOR:

Andrea Muskopf • amuskopf@claytonmo.gov



PRSRT STD U.S. Postage PAID St. Louis, MO Permit No. 937